
 

 

MEDIA PUBLICATION CONSENT 

PARENT/GUARDIAN DECLARATION 

 

 

At Lucas Primary School, a range of photographs are taken of our students 

throughout the year. This includes photographs taken by school staff, and 

photographs taken by the media, such as local newspaper and television. 

Photos are regularly included in our newsletter and on our website to share 

and celebrate learning at our school. Sometimes photos are posted on our 

Facebook page. 

 

In order for us to use your child’s photographs for any of the above purposes, 

we are seeking written permission. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the school administration 

office. 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________    Grade ______________ 

 

Parent/Guardian name____________________________________________________ 

 

I have read the Lucas Primary School Media Publication consent information 

and I give permission for photographs of my child to be used for: 

 

Newsletter     

 

Website  

 

Newspaper  

 

Television 

 

Annual Publications        

 

Social Media (i.e. Facebook) 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________ Date________________

     

Please tick the 

appropriate 

boxes 


